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In the words of the Executive 

Director : 

I feel a sense of satisfaction this morning 
at the idea of supporting young people, 
mostly girls and women, to acquire 
professional knowledge that can keep 
them busy and thus keep them away 
from possible deviant trajectories. 

This activity, initiated by the Communal Council of Civil Society (CCSC) of 
Commune III in partnership with the Maison de la femme rive gauche, is 
the result of various spaces for dialogue led by the Malian Institute for 
Research Action for Peace (IMRAP) and its partners INTERPEACE and the 
CANADIAN embassy on the implementation of community policing in the 
District of Bamako. 

The activity is very important in that it will clarify the roles and 
responsibilities of all the key actors in the implementation of community 
policing and provide the beginning of a solution to the growing insecurity 
in Commune III. 

I would like to take this opportunity to reiterate my thanks to all our 
partners who, directly or indirectly, have spared no effort in the 
implementation of actions to strengthen confidence and social cohesion 

between  the civilian population and the defence and security forces 

throughout the national territory. 
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ACTUALITÉS 

 

Bamako: Launching ceremony of the Project to fight against growing insecurity, youth 
unemployment through their occupations through income-generating activities held on 
Wednesday, March 22, 2023 at the Maison de la femme Commune III of Bamako, after 3 

months the presentation of the certificates took place on Friday, July 07, 2023  
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

At the initiative of CSOs in partnership with the women's house 

of Commune III of the District of Bamako, the Malian Institute for 

Research Action for Peace (IMRAP) in partnership with 

INTERPEACE, is launching the training project  "to fight against 

growing insecurity, youth unemployment through their 

occupations through income-generating activities" 

With a provisional budget of more  than 3,665,500 CFA francs, 

(three million six hundred and sixty-five thousand five hundred 

CFA francs), More than: One hundred (100) young people from 

Commune III, including five (05) young people per district, will be 

trained, young people (  in school, out of school and out of school) 

from Commune III of the District of Bamako to facilitate their socio-

economic and professional integration in order to keep them busy 

and limit abuses,  consequently reduce insecurity, juvenile 

delinquency and banditry within the commune and beyond. 

 

Malians consulted by IMRAP/INTERPEACE agreed, in a consensual 

manner, that the immediate priority should be to put an end to 

chronic insecurity by re-establishing collaboration between the 

population and the defence and security forces.   

Read more: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pkVKSAIVU0GVSNr9bU9Q76tMsNB7

M_Pg/view?usp=drive_link  
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